Sew Bedford City Counce

Official Resolutions

Be it hereby known to all that: The City Council of New Bedford, Massachusetts hereby offers its sincerest congratulations to:

Denis & Deborah Lawrence

in recognition of

The Celebration of your 35th Wedding Anniversary and with Wishes that the Good Lord will give you many more happy years together

The Entire Citizenry extends its very best wishes on this memorable occasion and expresses the hope for continued good fortune.

Given this 14th day of May, 2023 by:

Shawn Oliver, Councillor Ward Three	Ryan J. Pereira, Councillor Ward Six
Linda M. Morad, City Council President	Brad Markey, Councillor Ward One
Scott J. Lima, Councillor Ward Five	Brian K. Gomes, Councillor at Large
Maria E. Giesta, Councillor Ward Two	Naomi R.A. Carney, Councillor at Large
Shane A. Burgo, Councillor at Large	Derek Baptiste, Councillor Ward Four